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Dear GCA parents and carers,

Dear GCA families, 

What a wonderful week full of so many
exciting events. I must start with our
dressing up day - the effort that was put
into this event was amazing and the
buzz around school that day was very
special. We had a wonderful parade in
assembly and the children and staff had
so much fun. 

DEAR
Our Drop Everything and Read sessions
have been very well attended - we really
hope you enjoyed coming in and
sharing a story with your child. 

Mothers and others afternoon tea
This was then followed with the PTA
Mothers and Others day afternoon tea.
Again this was a great success and I
would like to thank everybody who
helped behind the scenes and those
who supported by coming to the event. 

Year 5 Easter journey - 11th March 10.45am-
11.45am

Year 6 Easter Journey - 14th March 1.30pm-
2.30pm

PTA disco - 26th March

28th March - Last day of term, school ends
at 2pm. 

Dates for your diary



Book Nook
This week also saw the grand
opening of the ‘Book Nook’. The
children have enjoyed exploring
inside and many have borrowed
books. Please feel free to pop in
after school and borrow a book.
When you are finished with it
simply return it and swap it for
another one. 

Parent Survey
Thank you to those who have
completed the Parent Survey that
was emailed to you. Please do take
the time to complete this - your
views really do matter to us. 

I have had so many parents reach
out to me with positive feedback
about the school. I am so pleased
you are able to see the changes that
we are making and that this is
making a difference. I always
welcome feedback - please do
catch me on the gate in the
morning as another way to
feedback to me about our school.

Best wishes

Mrs Ruck

This weeks attendance

Whole school - 90.22% 

Year 1 - 89.39%

Year 2 - 92.83% 

Year 3 - 91.53%

Year 4 - 94.01%

Year 5 - 81.82%

Year 6 - 88.31%

Attendance matters
On time, everyday,

This is the GCA way. 


